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Dear Councilmen and Councilwomen, 

 

Premier Sports Bar, located at 1022 S. 60th Street, is rarely open. I have made several 
attempts to conduct an inspection, left notes, stopped by, knocked on door, etc. There 
were scheduled occupancies at the facility on 10/4/17 and 10/24/17 for a mobile food 
truck to use Premier as a service base and the owner of Premier never showed up. The 
establishment’s signage hanging outside state they open at 4:00pm for Happy Hour, 
and their Facebook page states they open at 2:00pm. Here are the following dates I 
have attempted an inspection: 10/4/17, 10/12/17, 10/24/17, 1/11/18, 1/25/18, 2/9/18, 
2/19/18, 2/26/18, 3/8/18. All have been after 4:00pm, usually around 5:30pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Laura Temke, REHS 
Environmentalist Coordinator 

 

 

                                   MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  License and Health Committee 
 
From:  Laura Temke, Health Department 
 
Re:  Premier Sports Bar, 1022 S 60th Street 
   
Date:  3/9/2018 


